
May 20,200l 

Dr. Bernard Schwetz 
Acting Principal Deputy Commissioner 
Food and Drug Administration 
Parklawn Building, room 147 1 
5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, MD 20857 

Re: Genetically Engineered Salmon 

Dear Dr. Schwetz: 

Approval for genetically engineered salmon to be produced or sold in this country should 
be denied! 

Why is your agency allowing the biotech companies that stand to profit from the selling 
of these foods gauge their safety? This is absurd! 

I can’t believe the insanity of tampering with nature and millions of years of evolution. 
Are we as a species really this stupid and greedy? It seems so. 

Is your agency so corrupted by the biotech industry that you are willing to completely 
ignore your responsibility to the American people and this planet! 

NO GENETICALLY ENGINEERED SALMON!- 

LABEL GENETICALLY ENGINEERED FOODS! 
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Dr. Bernard Schwetz 
Acting Principal Deputy Commissioner 
Food and Drug Administration 
Parklawn Building, Room 147 1 
5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, MD 20857 


